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Mrs. Petra Fakhry is a member of the Australian Lebanese Historical Society and was the 

Director for the archives and documentations Committee in the Australian Region for the year 

2011 at the World Lebanese Cultural Union. 

 

  
Mrs. Fakhry pictured on her visit with Mrs. Haddad at LERC offices at NDU. (April 2012). 

 

Mrs. Fakhry visited the Lebanese Emigration Research Center in the advice of many of her 

colleagues in the WLCU in Australia. Mrs. Fakhry brought with her brochures and flyers about 

the Lebanese in Australia, along with Raw Kibbeh, a book about the Lebanese settlement in 

Queensland and many reports published by the Australian Lebanese Historical Society. 

 

Mrs. Fakhry met with Mrs. Liliane Haddad, LERC’s Chief Archivist and Indexer, and was very 

impressed with the material and database that LERC has been collecting for the last ten years. 

 

 


